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Ms Sarah Watson 
Qualification developer 
NCFE 
Q6 
Quorum Business Park 
Benton Lane 
Newcastle upon Tyne 
NE12 8BT 

Dear Sarah 

Product title: NCFE Level 3 Certificate for Mathematics in Everyday Life  

I am writing on behalf Faculty of Health and Social Sciences at Plymouth University. 

We run training courses, undergraduate and apprenticeships, for nurse training and for a 
number of other health related disciplines, for example, paramedics and midwifery. For all our 
courses, it is important for participants to be competent, fluent and accurate in numeracy 
concepts. 

I can confirm that this qualification will be a useful additional qualification for our students 
beyond the usual GCSE mathematics qualification. In particular the focus on contexts for 
problem solving in health is of great relevance for us. 

We are happy to support this qualification and for NCFE to use this letter as an addition to your 
submission to the Department of Education for course approval. 

Yours sincerely 

Paul Braund 
Faculty Business Manager 


